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On 14/07/2022, at 7:08 AM, Camia Young <camia@ohu.nz> wrote:

Kia ora

I hope this email finds you in good health.

I am writing to let you know that we will host the Collett’s Corner AGM on August 12th at 12:30pm via zoom. This 
meeting is open to shareholders only. If you would like to attend please mark your diary.

I will email the agenda, annual report and the zoom link prior to the meeting. 

If you are unable to attend you are welcome to send through questions in advance of the meeting. I will circulate 
minutes to all shareholders following the meeting. 

As you may recall we are selling the land so that we can liquidate the company and distribute the remaining 
equity. The current offer on the land is due to close 31 July 2022. If it closes the purchasers have an eight week 
settlement period. If the sale proceeds as planned, we could distribute funds by the end of the year. If the 
current offer is not confirmed by 31 July, we intend on hosting a deadline sale.

We are doing everything we can to secure the best price for the land and to distribute funds as soon as possible. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Ngā mihi anō

Camia Young                  
camia@ohu.nz
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